
From:   
Sent: 20 July 2023 10:44 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection of application for Premise License application 28885 for 114 Chamberlayne Road. 
 
OBJECTION OF APPLICATION for 114 Chamberlayne Road 
From  
  
 
To Whom it May Concern,  
 
 
Under the Licensing Act 2003 I would like to make a representation in relation to Premise License 
application 28885 for 114 Chamberlayne Road. 
 
I understand that there has been an application for a café in the premise at 114 Chamberlayne Road 
with opening hours every day from 7am to 11pm. 
 
I live  and I’m writing because I’m concerned about 
Public Nuisance regarding to what looks like an extensive garden / terrace area at the back of the 
café which will presumably be used during the evening for customers eating and drinking there. 
 
My   
 
As the opening hours are from 7am to 11pm, I’m very concerned about possible noise during the 
evening hours as my bedroom is looking out to the back. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
 




